
Advertisement for RFP 
 
The Long Branch Housing Authority (LBHA) requires the professional services 
of a qualified Law Firm/Attorney for legal services as: 
 
General wide range of legal services as outlined in the RFP 20250924 including; 
but not limited to housing development and management; real property laws and 
codes, N.J. state public employer labor and employment law and federal subsidy 
programs (i.e. public housing and Section 8 programs). 
 
The LBHA therefore requests proposals from qualified Law Firms/ Attorney in 
the work described under the Scope of Services. 
 
The LBHA RFP may be obtained beginning September 5, 2025, electronically via 
link https://www.bidnetdirect.com/new-jersey/lbha .  
 
All proposals must be clearly marked “RFP – Legal Services 20250924” and 
received by the LBHA, at its main Office, 2 Hope Lane, Long Branch, NJ  07740 
ATTN: Allison Toy, Q.P.A., by 10:00AM EST on September 24, 2025. 
 

 


